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WORKSHOP EVALUATION 
 
 
Please take a few moments to give us your thoughts about this workshop: 
 
 
What  did you find most valuable and useful to you? 
 
 
 
 
 
What improvements do you suggest to workshop content (lecture, field trips, discussions, 
topic summaries), location, accommodations, and logistics? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What new opportunities did you find for collaboration with other scientists on current 
research projects, future project proposals, or papers? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Would you come again next year? 
 
 
 
Please leave your thoughts with us now or email them to dyoder@meteo.psu.edu. 
 
And THANK YOU for coming. 


